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21 Albert Street, Belper DE56 1DA
Offers In Excess Of £450,000 Freehold



• Spacious Period Terraced Home

• Wealth of Character & Charm with many Period Features

• Over 1600 Square Feet of Accommodation

• Entrance Hallway, Lounge with Bay Window, Dining Room with Open Plan Kitchen

• Inner Hallway, Sole Access Passageway & Cellar

• Downstairs WC, Rear Hallway & Two Brick Built Stores

• Four Bedrooms & Bathroom

• Generous South Facing Rear Garden

• Detached Office, WorkShop & Two Parking Spaces to the Rear

• Most Convenient Cul-de-Sac Location just a moments walk away from Belper Town Centre

BEAUTIFUL PERIOD HOME WITH OFF STREET PARKING TO REAR - This most spacious and attractive

bay fronted, period four bedroom home offers over 1600 square feet of living accommodation and a

wealth of character and charm throughout. The property offers a most convenient cul-de-sac location

just a moments walk away from the Belper Town Centre, 

The accommodation has the benefit of gas central heating and briefly comprises: entrance hallway

with staircase to the first floor, spacious lounge with large bay window, inner hallway, well appointed

kitchen with open plan access to a dining room with french doors giving access to the rear garden.

There is a sole access covered passageway with rear hallway and a ground floor wc.

The first floor landing gives access to four well proportioned bedrooms and bathroom. This property

also offers exciting potential for a loft conversion (subject to necessary planning consent been

obtained)

Outside, to the front of the property is an enclosed foregarden providing access to the front entrance

door and the covered passageway. There is a generous enclosed south facing garden to the rear with

generous lawn, raised level planting beds, children's play area and two brick built stores. There is also

a detached office and adjoining workshop at the rear of the property. There is also gated access from

the rear garden leading to the rear parking area with space for two cars.

LOCATION
The property is situated in this most convenient cul-de-sac position just a moments walk away from

the town centre of Belper, which provides an excellent range of amenities including a supermarket,

shops, education at all levels, Railway Station, public houses, restaurants and recreational facilities.

The village of Duffield is some three miles to the south and the City of Derby is eight miles to the south.

The famous market town of Ashbourne, known as the gateway to Dovedale and the Peak District

National Park, lies approximately ten miles to the west.

For those who enjoy the outdoor pursuits the nearby Derbyshire countryside provides some delightful

scenery and walks along the banks of the River Derwent.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



THE ACCOMMODATION

GROUND FLOOR
Entrance through a traditional wood panelled entrance door with inset frosted glass and feature

arched window above into:arched window above into:

Entrance Hallway
12'3" x 6'6" (3.73m x 1.98m)

Fitted with a black and white checked ceramic tiled floor,

central heating radiator, staircase leading to the first floor

landing with beautiful decorative spindles and solid wood

handrail, glass panelled door giving access to an inner

hallway, ornate coving to ceiling, recessed LED down-

lighters and a panelled door giving access to the beautiful

lounge.

Lounge
15'3" into bay x 12'7" into recess (4.65m into bay x 3.84m into recess)

Fitted with a beautiful feature fireplace with a bare brick

recess, granite hearth and a multi-fuel Hamlet cast iron

stove, TV and telephone points, wooden picture rail, ornate

coving to ceiling and secondary glazed sash windows built

into the bay window.

Inner Hallway
Having black and white checked ceramic tiled floor and door access leading to the dining room and

kitchen.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Kitchen Diner

Kitchen Area
18' x 9'8" max (5.49m x 2.95m max)

Fitted with a range of contemporary white high gloss

fronted units with brushed stainless steel handles and roll

edge laminated work surface over, AEG stainless steel

electric oven, Smeg five ring gas hob with extractor unit

over, ceramic tiled splash-backs, space for tall fridge

freezer and low level appliance space with plumbing for

dishwasher and washing machine. Stainless steel one and a

half bowl sink drainer unit with chrome swan neck style

mixer tap, slate effect ceramic tiled floor, tall contemporary

column radiator, PVCu double glazed window to the rear

elevation overlooking the rear garden and a PVCu double

glazed window to the side elevation. Open plan access into

the dining area and a glass panelled door giving access to a

rear hallway and cloakroom area.

Dining Area
17'5" into bay x 11'6" (5.31m into bay x 3.51m)

Having stripped wooden floorboards, wooden picture rail, ornate coving to ceiling, ceiling rose, central

heating radiator, hardwood framed double glazed French doors opening out onto the rear garden

and secondary glazed sash window to the side elevation.

Rear Hallway
Having a ceramic tiled floor, built-in base cupboards with

pewter effect handles with solid oak wood block work

surface over, ceramic tiled splash-backs, central heating

radiator, glass panelled door to the side giving access to the

rear garden and an engineered oak door giving access to a

downstairs WC.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Downstairs WC
Fitted with a low level WC, Belfast style ceramic wash hand basin with oak wood block work surface

and built-in draining grooves with built-in cupboards beneath with pewter effect handles, ceramic tiled

floor, central heating radiator and a PVCu obscure glazed window to the side elevation.

Side Passageway
27'5" x 3'6" (8.36m x 1.07m)

From the rear hallway there is a sole access passageway storage area giving access to Albert St

which has a traditional wood panelled door to the front with a single glazed window above.

FIRST FLOOR

LandingLanding
Having a smoke alarm and panelled doors giving access through to all four bedrooms and

bathroom.

Master Bedroom
15'3" into bay x 12'7" (4.65m into bay x 3.84m)

Fitted with central heating radiator, traditional style

wardrobes with drawer unit below, recessed halogen

down-lighters and a single glazed sash window built into the

bay to the front elevation.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Two
14' into wardrobe depth x 11'7" (4.27m into wardrobe depth x

3.53m)

Fitted with built-in sliding door wardrobes with built-in

shelving, chrome hanging rails and built-in drawer units,

traditional style built-in wardrobe with drawer units below,

central heating radiator, recessed LED down-lighters and a

PVCu double glazed window to the rear elevation.

Bedroom Three
13' x 8'8" max reducing to 6'9" (3.96m x 2.64m max reducing to

2.06m)

Having a central heating radiator and a single glazed sash

window to the front elevation.

Bedroom Four
10'10" x 8'4" (3.30m x 2.54m)

Fitted with central heating radiator, built-in sliding door

wardrobes, recessed LED down-lighters and a PVCu double

glazed window to the rear elevation.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bathroom
10'6" x 4'11" (3.20m x 1.50m)

Fitted with a Duravit white three-piece suite comprising a

pedestal wash hand basin with chrome swan neck style

mixer tap, low level WC and a tiled in bath with glazed

shower screen, wall mounted chrome Mira mains fed

shower unit and chrome mixer tap. Porcelain tiled floor,

porcelain tiled splash-back areas, monochrome ladder style

heated towel rail, extractor fan, recessed LED down-lighters

and a PVCu obscure glazed window to the rear elevation.

OUTSIDE

Garden
The property has a delightful enclosed rear garden with a

paved patio area, a generous area laid to lawn, well

stocked planting beds, raised level planting beds with timber

framed railway sleepers and a vegetable garden. An Indian

sand stone paved pathway leads to the rear of the property

which gives access to a children’s play area with artificial

lawn, built-in timber framed tree house, timber framed

shed and purple slate beds and this area also gives access

to a useful outdoor office space.

Garden Office
7'10" max x 7'4" (2.39m max x 2.24m)

Having wood effect laminate flooring, two windows to the

front elevation, side personnel access door, power and light

and is insulated.

Garden Store One
Providing useful storage with personnel access door and side window.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Garden Store Two
Providing useful storage with personnel access door.

Parking
Timber gated access from the garden leads to a rear

parking area providing off-road parking for two cars and

also leads to a workshop. This property is one of the few

properties to offer an off-road parking area off Albert

Street and is accessed through a driveway between

numbers 27 and 29 Albert Street.

Workshop
8'5" x 7'11" (2.57m x 2.41m)

Having an Led security light to the rear and is built of concrete construction with double opening timber

doors and also has an external power socket.

Council Tax Band - Amber Valley C
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